
 
 

Statewide Email 

 

DATE SENT: July 23, 2024 

FROM: Christian Cosner 

TO: FCS Reports Coordinators 

Via: Christian.Cosner@fldoe.org  

SUBJECT: 2024 Program Inventory Template 

 

Dear Research Coordinators,  
 
Programmatic accreditation is the recognition from an accrediting agency that an institution maintains a 
certain level of standards, standards that are often not dictated by state or federal regulations or 
statute. With this memorandum, the Division of Florida Colleges asks for data and information about 
each program that requires graduation from an accredited program to get licensed or certified for 
professional practice.  
  
By September 30, 2024, please provide the institution’s responses for the attached 2024 Program 
Accreditation Inventory template.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Florida College System Research and Analytics, at 
FCSResearch@fldoe.org.   
 
Best Regards,  
-Christian… 
 
Christian Cosner 
Director of Research & Analytics 
Division of Florida Colleges 
325 West Gaines, Suite 1244G, Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Office: 850-245-9854 
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